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Check the appropriate box below if the Form 8-K filing is intended to
simultaneously satisfy the filing obligation of the registrant under any of
the following provisions (see General Instruction A.2. below):

[ ]     Written communications pursuant to Rule 425 under the Securities Act
        (17 CFR 230.425)
[ ]     Soliciting material pursuant to Rule 14a-12 under the Exchange Act
        (17 CFR 240.14a-12)
[ ]     Pre-commencement communications pursuant to Rule 14d-2(b) under the
        Exchange Act (17 CFR 240.14d-2(b))
[ ]     Pre-commencement communications pursuant to Rule 13e-4(c) under the
        Exchange Act (17 CFR 240.13e-4(c))

ITEM 1.01 - ENTRY INTO A MATERIAL DEFINITIVE AGREEMENT

On June 17, 2005, Empire Global Corp. (formerly Tradestream Global Corp.,
formerly Vianet Technology Group Limited) (the "Registrant") entered into an
Agreement of Purchase and Sale of Stock with Blazing Holdings, Inc. pursuant
to which it sold all of the issued and outstanding capital stock of IMM
Investments, Inc., its wholly-owned subsidiary, to Blazing Holdings, Inc. for
$3,000,000 paid by delivery of a secured promissory note having a maturity date
of June 30, 2010. (the "IMM Agreement")

The Board of Directors of the Registrant, at a Special Meeting held on
September 29, 2005, formally approved the decision by Management of the
Registrant to amend Exhibit A - Promissory Note, of the IMM Agreement whereby
Blazing Holding Inc. will be allowed to accrue its interest due to the
Registrant to the maturity date of its Note Payable, June 17, 2010.  Also, the
interest rate charged shall be the prime rate charged at 8:00 a.m. EST on June
17, 2005 by Citibank, N.A. at its principal office (the "IMM Amendment")

The description contained in this Item 1.01 about the IMM Amendment to the IMM
Agreement is qualified in its entirety by reference to the full text of the IMM
Amendment, which is included as Exhibit 10.1 hereto.

A copy of the press release issued by Empire Global Corp. is attached hereto
as Exhibit 99.1

ITEM 1.02 - TERMINATION OF A MATERIAL DEFINITIVE AGREEMENT

On June 17, 2005, the Registrant entered into an Agreement of Purchase and Sale
of Stock with Brookstreet Capital Corp. pursuant to which it sold all of the
issued and outstanding capital stock of Montebello Developments Corp., its
wholly-owned subsidiary, to Brookstreet Capital Corp. for $250,000 paid by



delivery of a secured promissory note having a maturity date of June 30, 2010.
(the "Montebello Agreement")

On September 29, 2005, the Registrant received written notice that Brookstreet
Capital Corp. would not be able to make the first interest payment on its
promissory note due on September 30, 2005. The Montebello Agreement contained
clauses where delivery of such notice was deemed an "Event of Default".

Upon receipt of the above notice, the Board of Directors of the Registrant, at
a Special Meeting held on September 29, 2005, formally approved the decision
by Management of the Registrant to terminate the Montebello Agreement with
Brookstreet Capital Corp.

Thus, the Registrant delivered a Notice of Termination (referenced hereto as
Exhibit 2.1) where the Registrant notified Brookstreet Capital Corp that it had
opted to exercise its right to reacquire and become the owner of 100 shares of
(100% of the issued and outstanding) stock of Montebello Developments Corp.
(pledged security for the loan) (the "Montebello Shares") and terminate the
Montebello Agreement.  Upon the delivery of the Montebello Shares to the
Registrant, the Registrant terminated and cancelled the Montebello Agreement
and Montebello Developments Corp. becomes a wholly owned subsidiary of the
Registrant.

A copy of the press release issued by Empire Global Corp. is attached hereto
as Exhibit 99.1

ITEM 2.01:  ACQUISITION OR DISPOSITION OF ASSETS

The Registrant announced on June 30, 2005, that it had completed the sale of
all of the issued and outstanding shares of common stock of Montebello
Developments Corp., the Registrant's wholly-owned property and land development
subsidiary, to Brookstreet Capital Corp. pursuant to the terms of an Agreement
of Purchase and Sale of Stock dated June 17, 2005.  In exchange for the shares
of Montebello Developments Corp., the Registrant received a promissory note in
the principal amount of $250,000 that had a maturity date of June 30, 2010.
Pursuant to the promissory note, interest was payable quarterly commencing
September 30, 2005.  In order to secure the performance of its obligations
under the promissory note, Brookstreet Capital Corp. had granted the Registrant
a security interest in the acquired Shares as well as in the assets of
Montebello Developments Corp. pursuant to the terms of a Security Agreement
dated June 30, 2005.  As additional security, Brookstreet Capital Corp. had
pledged the shares of Montebello Developments Corp. to the Registrant pursuant
to a Stock Pledge Agreement dated June 30, 2005.

On September 29, 2005, as disclosed above in Item 1.02 of this Form 8-K, the
Registrant has disposed of the $250,000 promissory note from Brookstreet
Capital Corp. and re-acquired 100% of the issued and outstanding shares of
Montebello Developments Corp.

A copy of the press release issued by Empire Global Corp. is attached hereto
as Exhibit 99.1

ITEM 5.03 - AMENDMENTS TO ARTICLES OF INCORPORATION OR BY-LAWS

The Registrant has amended its Certificate of Incorporation to change its name
to Empire Global Corp. effective September 21, 2005.  A copy of the Amendment
to the Certificate of Incorporation is attached hereto as Exhibit 3.1.

Effective September 29, 2005, the Registrant has amended its Certificate of
Incorporation to effect a 1-for-10 reverse stock split of its common stock.  As
a result of this action, the holder of each share of the Registrant's common
stock now owns one-tenth of one share of common stock and the Registrant now
has 745,900 issued and outstanding shares of common stock.  A copy of the
Amendment to the Certificate of Incorporation is attached hereto as Exhibit
3.2.

A copy of the press release issued by Empire Global Corp. is attached hereto
as Exhibit 99.1

ITEM 8.01 - OTHER EVENTS

The Registrant's new OTC trading symbol as of Friday, September 30, 2005
is "EMGL".

ITEM 9.01 - FINANCIAL STATEMENTS AND EXHIBITS

(c) Exhibits

Exhibit 2.1     Notice of Termination - The Montebello Agreement
Exhibit 3.1     Amendment to the Certificate of Incorporation - Name Change
Exhibit 3.2     Amendment to the Certificate of Incorporation - Reverse Split
Exhibit 10.1    Amendment to Exhibit A - Promissory Note.  Dated September 29,



                2005.
Exhibit 99.1    Press Release.  Dated September 29, 2005.

                                SIGNATURES

Pursuant to the Requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, the
registrant has duly caused this report to be signed on its behalf by the
undersigned hereunto duly authorized.

DATED:  October 4, 2005              TRADESTREAM GLOBAL CORP.

                                     Per: /s/ Kalson G.H. Jang
                                          ------------------------------
                                          KALSON G.H. JANG
                                          Chairman
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                                                                    Exhibit 2.1

                            NOTICE OF TERMINATION

Tradestream Global Corp. (formerly Pender International, Inc.) is exercising
the right to terminate the Agreement of Purchase and Sale of Stock dated June
17, 2005 between Pender International, Inc. and Brookstreet Capital Corp. (and
all agreements referenced and exhibited therein) (the "Agreement").

On September 29, 2005. Tradestream Global Corp. ("Tradestream") was notified in
writing that Brookstreet Capital Corp. ("Brookstreet") was unable to make
timely payment as outlined in the Agreement.  This notice states that
Brookstreet has defaulted in their payment of interest to Tradestream.  As
stated in the Agreement (EXHIBIT B, Section 4(d)) this is an occurrence of an
"Event of Default".

As agreed upon, Tradestream has opted to exercise its right to reacquire and
become the owner of 100 shares of stock of Montebello Developments Corp.
(pledged security for the loan) (the "Shares").  Upon full receipt of the
Shares, Tradestream Global Corp. will terminate and cancel the Agreement.

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, the parties hereto have duly executed this Notice of
Termination as of September 29, 2005.

                                               TRADESTREAM GLOBAL CORP.

                                               Per: /s/ Kalson G.H. Jang
                                                    --------------------------
                                                    Kalson G.H. Jang
                                                    Chairman of the Board

                                               BROOKSTREET CAPITAL CORP.

                                               Per: /s/ Karen Man Lam
                                                    --------------------------
                                                    Karen Man Lam
                                                    President



                                                                    Exhibit 3.1

                          CERTIFICATE OF AMENDMENT
                                      OF
                        CERTIFICATE OF INCORPORATION

     TRADESTREAM GLOBAL CORP., a corporation organized and existing under and
by virtue of the General Corporation Law of the State of Delaware,

     DOES HEREBY CERTIFY:

     FIRST:  That at a meeting of the Board of Directors of Tradestream Global
Corp. resolutions were duly adopted setting forth a proposed amendment of the
Certificate of Incorporation of said corporation, declaring said amendment to
be advisable and submitting the proposal to the stockholders of the corporation
for action on written consent in lieu of a meeting of the stockholders of said
corporation for consideration thereof.  The resolution setting forth the
proposed amendment is as follows:

          RESOLVED, that the Certificate of Incorporation of this corporation
be amended by changing the Article thereof numbered "FIRST" so that, as
amended, said Article shall be and read as follows:

     "The name of the Corporation shall be Empire Global Corp."

     SECOND:  That thereafter, pursuant to resolution of its Board of
Directors, action upon written consent of shareholders in lieu of a special
meeting of the stockholders of said corporation was obtained in accordance with
the General Corporation Law of the State of Delaware and by which the necessary
number of shares as required by statute were voted in favor of the amendments.

     THIRD:  That said amendments were duly adopted in accordance with the
provisions of Section 242 of the General Corporation Law of the State of
Delaware.

     FOURTH:  That the capital of said corporation shall not be reduced under
or by reason of the amendments.

     IN WITNESS WHEREOF, said Tradestream Global Corp. has caused its corporate
seal to be hereunto affixed and this certificate to be signed by Kalson G.H.
Jang, its Chairman, this 15th day of September 2005.

                                            PER: /s/ Kalson G.H. Jang
                                                 -----------------------------
                                                 Kalson G.H. Jang
                                                 Chairman



                                                                    Exhibit 3.2

                          CERTIFICATE OF AMENDMENT
                                      OF
                        CERTIFICATE OF INCORPORATION

     EMPIRE GLOBAL CORP., a corporation organized and existing under and by
virtue of the General Corporation Law of the State of Delaware,

     DOES HEREBY CERTIFY:

     FIRST:  That at a meeting of the Board of Directors of Empire Global Corp.
resolutions were duly adopted setting forth a proposed amendment of
the Certificate of Incorporation of said corporation, declaring said amendment
to be advisable and submitting the proposal to the stockholders of the
corporation for action on written consent in lieu of a meeting of the
stockholders of said corporation for consideration thereof.  The resolution
setting forth the proposed amendment is as follows:

     RESOLVED, that the issued and outstanding Common Stock of this Corporation
be changed and converted, and that one (1) new Share of Common Stock, $.0001
par value, be issued in exchange for each ten (10) Shares of Common Stock,
$.0001 par value, issued and outstanding as of the close of business on
September 30, 2005;

     SECOND:  That thereafter, pursuant to resolution of its Board of
Directors, action upon written consent of shareholders in lieu of a special
meeting of the stockholders of said corporation was obtained in accordance with
the General Corporation Law of the State of Delaware and by which the necessary
number of shares as required by statute were voted in favor of the amendments.

     THIRD:  That said amendments were duly adopted in accordance with the
provisions of Section 242 of the General Corporation Law of the State of
Delaware.

     FOURTH:  That the capital of said corporation shall not be reduced under
or by reason of the amendments.

     IN WITNESS WHEREOF, said Empire Global Corp. has caused its corporate seal
to be hereunto affixed and this certificate to be signed by Kalson G.H. Jang,
its Chairman, this 28th day of September 2005.

                                            PER: /s/ Kalson G.H. Jang
                                                 ----------------------------
                                                 Kalson G.H. Jang
                                                 Chairman



                                                                   Exhibit 10.1

                           Amendment to Exhibit A

                               Promissory Note
                               ---------------

The following paragraph shall be replaced:

     FOR VALUE RECEIVED, BLAZING HOLDING, INC., an Ontario corporation, having
an address at 90 Glenayr Road, Richmond Hill, ON L4B 2V4, Canada ("Maker"),
hereby covenants and promises to pay to PENDER INTERANTIONAL, INC., a Delaware
corporation, having an address at 123 Commerce Valley Drive East, #300,
Thornhill, ON L3T 7W8 Canada, ("Payee"), or order, at Payee's address first
above written or at such other address as Payee may designate in writing, Three
Million Dollars (US$3,000,000.00), lawful money of the United States of
America, together with interest thereon computed from the date hereof at a rate
per annum equal to TWO percentage points above the prime rate charged at 8:00
a.m. New York Time on the date hereof by Citibank, N.A. at its principal
office, which principal and interest shall be payable, interest only at the
aforesaid rate in quarter annual installments commencing on the 30th day of
September, 2005, and continuing on the 30th day of each succeeding December,
March, June and September, until June 17, 2010, on which date all outstanding
principal and accrued interest shall be due and payable.

The above paragraph shall be replaced with the paragraph below:

     FOR VALUE RECEIVED, BLAZING HOLDING, INC., an Ontario corporation, having
an address at 90 Glenayr Road, Richmond Hill, ON L4B 2V4, Canada ("Maker"),
hereby covenants and promises to pay to TRADESTREAM GLOBAL, CORP. (formerly
Pender International, Inc.), a Delaware corporation, having an address at 123
Commerce Valley Drive East, #300, Thornhill, ON L3T 7W8 Canada, ("Payee"), or
order, at Payee's address first above written or at such other address as Payee
may designate in writing, Three Million Dollars (US$3,000,000.00), lawful money
of the United States of America, together with interest thereon computed from
the date hereof at a rate per annum equal to the prime rate charged at 8:00
a.m. New York Time on the date hereof by Citibank, N.A. at its principal
office, which principal and interest shall be payable on June 17, 2010, on
which date all outstanding principal and accrued interest shall be due and
payable.

     IN WITNESS WHEREOF, the parties hereto have duly executed this Amendment
to Exhibit A as of September 29, 2005.

TRADESTREAM GLOBAL CORP.                      BLAZING HOLDING, INC.

Per /s/ Kalson G.H. Jang                      Per /s/ Vincent Bordenca
    ---------------------------                   ---------------------------
    Kalson G.H. Jang, Chairman                    Vincent Bordenca, President



                                                                   Exhibit 99.1

September 29, 2005
For Release at 4:00 p.m. EST

TRADESTREAM GLOBAL CORP. ANNOUNCES CORPORATE REORGANIZATION AND CHANGES TO
PREVIOUS AGREEMENTS OF SALE OF ITS WHOLLY OWNED SUBSIDIARIES MONTEBELLO
DEVELOPMENTS CORP. AND IMM INVESTMENTS INC.

Thornhill, Ontario - Tradestream Global Corp. (the "Corporation") (OTCBB: TGLC)
announces that it has effected a corporate reorganization.

The Corporation, which is being renamed Empire Global Corp., will undertake a
1-for-10 reverse stock split of its common stock with both changes taking
effect at the close of business today.  The Corporation's new trading symbol
as of Friday, September 30, 2005 will be "EMGL".

The Corporation has also terminated the agreement between Tradestream Global
Corp. and Brookstreet Capital Corp. due to Brookstreet Capital Corp.'s
inability to make timely payment of its interest obligation to Tradestream
Global Corp.  As a result, the Corporation has exercised its right to reacquire
100% of its shares in Montebello Developments Corp., an Ontario corporation.
As a result, Montebello Developments Corp. will become a wholly owned
subsidiary of Tradestream Global Corp.

The Corporation has also accepted an amendment to Exhibit A - Promissory Note,
of the Agreement of Sale between Tradestream Global Corp. and Blazing Holding
Inc. whereby Blazing Holding Inc. will be allowed to accrue its interest due to
Tradestream Global Corp. to the maturity date of its Note Payable, June 17,
2010.  The interest rate charged shall be the prime rate charged at 8:00 a.m.
EST on June 17, 2005 by Citibank, N.A. at its principal office.

Certain statements in this press release may contain forward-looking
information within the meaning of Rule 175 under the Securities Act of 1933 and
Rule 3 b-6 under the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, and are subject to the
safe harbor created by those rules, including, without limitation, statements
regarding potential future plans and objectives of the corporation, are
forward-looking statements that involve risks and uncertainties. There can be
no assurance that such statements will prove accurate and actual results and
future events could differ materially from those anticipated in such
statements. Technical complications that may arise could prevent the prompt
implementation of any strategically significant plan(s) outlined above. The
corporation cautions that these forward-looking statements are further
qualified by other factors. The corporation undertakes no obligation to
publicly update or revise any statements in this release, whether as a result
of new information, future events or otherwise.

For further information, please contact:
Tradestream Global Corp.
905.882.0221


